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Landscaping Committee Naming Request 

We welcomed a new Sherwood Oaks “resident.” He sits on a bench outside the mailroom entrance. 

At the present time, he is sporting a white flowered plant atop his head. He plans to change his look 

and purpose as the occasion warrants. Do you have an idea of what we can name him? If so, put your 

suggestion in Dick Zuberbuhler’s cubby #604, and please remember to add your name and unit 

number. 

 

Birthday Celebration 

Dear Sherwood Oaks Residents, we are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted to 

Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry! Join us in the main dining room on Wednesday, July 

26 for our Harry Potter themed birthday meal.  

 

The feast will begin with Bouillabaisse or Brown Windsor soup. We continue with poached salmon, 

chicken and ham pie, roast beef with Yorkshire pudding, and bangers and onion gravy 

Accompaniments include garlic rosemary mashed potatoes, glazed carrots, and buttered peas. We 

finish off your magical meal with chocolate toffee trifle or bread and butter pudding. Reservations are 

highly recommended, so please respond via owl post (or by calling 8234), and, please, leave all 

brooms at the door.  
 

Tune in to channel 951 at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to watch Harry Potter and the Sorcerer’s Stone. 

 

 


